
Good Afternoon Renee,

Please accept this email as a formal request to postpone the 76 Rainey CUP from May 12th to May

26th, as requested by our client (owner of 76 Rainey – Joe Regalado).  Our client is requesting the
postponement while the procure legal counsel to assist in answering any potential questions,
comments, or concerns that come up during the Planning Commission meeting.

Please let me know if there is anything else that you need/require.

Have a great Thursday. 

“The high road to service is traveled with integrity, compassion and understanding…people
don’t care how much we know until they know how much we care.”

Cliff Kendall​

Market Leader
2021 East 5th St Suite 200
Austin, Texas 78702

512.669.5560 x1014 

https://wginc.com/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/wginc
https://www.facebook.com/wginc/
https://www.instagram.com/wgiinspiredby/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCSdkMrzFgN5zEM4ZdzUhwzA
https://twitter.com/wgiinspiredby
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